“We are pleased that the Kiel Area School District has finally
ended its misguided Title IX investigation. While the District's
statement attempts to reframe the investigation, it was always
primarily about “mispronouning.” The District may not be willing to
admit it publicly, but it has recognized that it has no legal basis to
demand that our clients refrain from “mispronouning” other
students.”
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